
RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

 Lizzie Barnicoat
Clerk to the Council

PO Box 1548
Bedford, MK44 5AX

Tel: 01234 771702
April 2023 

Planning Officer
Bedford Borough Council
Borough Hall
Cauldwell Street
Bedford MK42 9AP

Dear Officer,

APPLICATION NO: - :  23/00500/PIP  Permission in  Principle for demolition of
existing dwelling and erection of replacement dwelling and garage at 64 Wilden Road
-  the  Council  reviewed  the  application,  it  was  unanimously  agreed  to  have  no
objection on the grounds of there being no change to the footprint of the building as
the  Council  would not  like to  see  this  increased.   There  were  also worries about
potential  future light  pollution and that  Councillors  wished to see tree planting is
carried out on site as well, resolution passed.

Yours sincerely,

E. Barnicoat

Lizzie Barnicoat
Renhold Parish Clerk


